Francisca Harpur

From: Mark Aughterlony

Sent: 21 May 2021 11:37

To: Rebecca Jarratt

Cc: Sarah Armstrong

Subject: RE: 21/01601/COMM - Red Furlong Farm, Poundon
Hi Becky

Thanks for responding so quickly

Re: the letter — noted, and def’ needs looking at

No problem at all with the meeting being when is convenient for you.
Cheers

Mark

From: Rebecca Jarratt <Rebecca.Jarratt@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 May 2021 09:03

To: Mark Aughterlony <Mark.Aughterlony@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Cc: Sarah Armstrong <Sarah.Armstrong@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: RE: 21/01601/COMM - Red Furlong Farm, Poundon

Hi Mark,

It’s the wording of the letter that’s causing confusion here.

| have my catch up with David Wise today and we’ll sort out offer of dates for a meeting but realistically it’s
going to be after half-term

Reading their submission, it’s not a HS2 development, while they’ll be training a lot of HS2 apprentices they’d also
be potentially training for others too. I’'m not sure that anyone in DM has spoken with them before, but this is the
one that Chrissy and you were discussing the other week in the office where we felt we should be pointing them
towards Westcott VP rather than this isolated countryside location; which it has come to light is ridge and furrow
too, so driving diggers all over the field is likely to be problematic. It would be handy to know what has been said to
them previously, because my initial assessment of this is that the location is entirely wrong.

Kind regards

Becky Jarratt
Senior Planner, Built Environment, Aylesbury Vale



Please note: Due to current circumstance | am not working regular hours.

From: Mark Aughterlony <Mark.Aughterlony@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 May 2021 08:35

To: Rebecca Jarratt <Rebecca.Jarratt@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>

Cc: Sarah Armstrong <Sarah.Armstrong@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: 21/01601/COMM - Red Furlong Farm, Poundon

Hi Becky

Any thoughts as to why we can’t give them a virtual meeting for this one.

Not sure how it works/worked, but is this something that AVDC legacy wise was dealt with by us in DM, or
the specific HS2 team?

Cheers

Mark

From: Christine Urry <christine.urry@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>

Sent: 19 May 2021 10:39

To: Mark Aughterlony <Mark.Aughterlony@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Red Furlong Farm

Hi Mark

Do we know whether we can offer a meeting prior to the written comments?
Many Thanks

Chrissy

Christine Urry

Head of Planning and Development

Directorate for Planning Growth & Sustainability
Buckinghamshire Council

Tel: 01494

Mob:

Christine.Urry@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

Walton Street Offices, Walton Street, Aylesbury, Buckinghamshire, HP20 1UA

From: Steve Bambrick <Steve.Bambrick@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 May 2021 17:36

To: Christine Urry <christine.urry@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Red Furlong Farm

Chrissy

Please can you look at this. This is the HS2/construction skills training centre that lan and | met them
about a while ago.

Thanks
Steve



Steve Bambrick

Director, Planning & Environment

Planning, Growth & Sustainability Directorate
Buckinghamshire Council

M:
E: Steve.bambrick@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

Buckinghamshire Council, The Gateway, Gatehouse Rd, Aylesbury, Bucks, HP19 8FF
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Sent: 18 May 2021 17:34
To: Steve Bambrick <Steve.Bambrick@buckinghamshire.gov.uk>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Red Furlong Farm

PF/10557
Dear Steve
Re: Red Furlong Farm

| have received notification from the Council that Flannery might expect a written response to the pre application
enquiry by 8" June.

Flannery have actually paid for a meeting. In view of the economic significance of this development and, |

acknowledge, its unusual features, | very much welcome a virtual meeting with your planning officer in order to
discuss this proposal.

With kind regards,

érn ptons._

Oriel House
42 North Bar
Banbury
Oxfordshire
OX16 OTH

Tel: 01295 672310 Fax: 01295 275606

Email: _@framptons-planning. com

This email and any attachments are strictly confidential and are for the addressee only. Any forwarding, printing or disclosing the information may form a
breach of confidence. Please contact the sender immediately if you have received this email in error. Normal Privacy and Copyright laws apply. Frampton Town
Planning Limited has endeavoured to keep this email virus free and accepts no responsibility for any virus attached thereafter.






